September 5, 2017

Federal Communications Commission
Authorization & Evaluation Division
7435 Oakland Mills Road

Columbia, MD 21046

RE: CHANGE IN IDENTIFICATION OF EQUIPMENT
Dear Sir or Madam:

S-TEC, Inc. dba Genesys Aerosystems, Inc., hereby request a new FCC ID as established in 47CFR2.933(b)
for a currently approved device. This request is to establish the new FCC ID: 2AF9C-ADR7050.

e Original FCC ID: PMYADR7050

e Original Model: ADR-7050

e Original Grant Date: November 9, 2006
e New FCC ID: 2AFSC-ADR7050

e Model: ADR-7050

e Brand: Genesys Aerosystems

L3 currently has FAA TSO Authorization on the ADR-7050 and has submitted all Minor Changes to the
FAA over the product’s lifetime. No changes to the basic frequency determining and stabilizing circuitry
(including clock or data rates), frequency multiplication stages, basic modulator circuit or maximum
power have been made. The original test reports continue to be representative of and applicable to the
equipment bearing the changed identification.

If you have any questions, please contact me via phone +1 (817) 215-7652 or email at
dean.boston@genesys-aerosystems.com.

Sincerely,

Dean Boston
Chief Certification Engineer

Genesys Aerosystems

One S-TEC Way

Mineral Wells, TX 76067

+1 (817) 215-7600
WWwWw.genesys-aerosystems.com



